
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 10:52:01 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Saadi

Last_Name :
Zouri

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
My name is Saadi Zouri and I am Chaldean living in Elcajon. I came to the United States as a refugee, dreaming
about American freedom and human rights, but it seems not like that. You are trying to seperate the Chaldean
community to kill them in indirect way by seperating Elcajon from other Chaldean communities in Rancho San
diego and spring valley or hamool. By doing that your are seperating Elcajon from their neighbors in Ranch, and
spring valley. you are depriving them fro free practicing of their religion and culture, so please don't seperate
Elcajon from other Chaldean communities in Ranch and spring valley in the East County.

Submit :
Submit




